
Stabilisation of charging prices at 
publicly accessible charging points
In view of the exceptional rise in electricity prices due to the tense situation on the 
electricity markets, and the impact of this rise on the charging infrastructure accessible 
to the public, the Luxembourgish government has introduced a state contribution in 
order to stabilise the price of charging at publicly accessible charging points located on 
the Luxembourgish territory.

This measure is automatically applied by all mobility service providers listed in a 
register kept by the Ministry of Energy and Spatial Planning, from 1 January 2023 until 
31 December 2024.

As of 1 September 2023, the amount of the state contribution is 13.9ct/kWh including 
tax.

FAQ
Who does the measure apply to?
The measure applies to all customers of mobility service providers listed in the register 
kept by the Ministry of Energy and Spatial Planning. This register can be consulted here:  
https://mea.gouvernement.lu/fr/subventions/borne-charge-liste-fournisseurs.html

What steps need to be taken?
If your mobility service provider is listed in the register, you do not need to take any 
steps. The state contribution is automatically deducted from your bill for each charging 
operation.

Does the measure also apply if I charge at home?
If you charge your vehicle at home, you benefit from the temporary price reduction for 
electricity introduced by the government for all customers with an annual consumption 
of less than 25,000 kWh applicable from 1 January 2023 until 31 December 2023. This 
measure allows the price of electricity to be stabilised, on average, compared to 2022.



Count me in 
zesumme-spueren.lu

 +352 247 86 902

I turn off  
unnecessary lights.

I avoid using mobile 
electric heaters.

I unplug devices 
on standby.

How can I 
avoid wasting 
electricity at 
home?




